
MINUTES OF THE ARNESBY NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN REVIEW 

STEERING GROUP 

MEETING  HELD ON THURSDAY 8TH DECEMBER 2022 

AT SYCAMORE COTTAGE, ARNESBY 

 

1. Present 
 
David Johnson 
John Martin (Your Locale) 
Mike Ward 
Andrew Coupland 
Ann Mawby 
 
. 
 

2. Apologies 

 Bruce Kerr 

 Liz Middleton 

       3 It was confirmed that there were no Declarations of Interest from those attending 
 the Meeting 

 

       4.  John Martin presented a Report confirming that he had reviewed the Environmental 
 Issues incorporated within the current N P as some Policies have changed in their 
 presentation since that time. The Sub- Group of AC, MW and JM needed to look at 
 the various aspects of each of the following categories, to see if there was a need to 
 alter, amend or increase the references to various areas of the Village, including: 

Local Green Spaces 
Important Open Space 
Sites/Features of Natural Environmental Significance 
Biodiversity 
Heritage Assets of Historical and Local Significance 
Listed Buildings 
Ridge and Furrow 
Local Heritage Assets 
 
Additionally, there was a need to incorporate a proposed Policy on Renewable 
Energy. 
 
All of the above would then be submitted to the Open Event at the Arnesby Village 
Hall on Saturday 11th February 10am-12pm on the basis that those attending and 



expressing an opinion, should have an opportunity, to contribute to the Final Policies 
to be incorporated in the N P Review. 
 
The sub-Group is to meet at MW’s house at 10am on Monday 9th January 2023. 
 
5. DRJ reported that GK and he had an on-line meeting with AECOM, who would 
assist with building up statistical and background information, housing needs survey 
and design criteria, to build into the relevant area of the Reviewed N P. An 
application had been submitted for funding for the costs and a decision awaited. 
Once approved, further meetings would take place to establish a Housing Policy, but 
it was stressed that this would be a Policy which would be determined by the 
balance of views following the Open Event on February 11th. 
 
6.      Discussions took place with regard to the Open Event. JM confirmed that Your 
Locale would present display material and the questions and response documents, 
so Parishioners attending could express their views. These would then provide the 
basis for the adoption of Policy amendments to be incorporated in the draft 
Reviewed N P. Flyers would need to be distributed around the village, notice given in 
the newsletter and the village web-site. 
 
7. The next meeting of the Steering Group will take place on Thursday 19th January 
2023 at 2.30pm at Sycamore Cottage, Arnesby, subject to confirmation by GK of his 
availability. 
 
8. There being no further business, the meeting was closed. 
 
 
David Johnson 
8.12.22 
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